
The County is exploring concept plan 
options for replacing the bus depot 
currently at Jeremiah Park, a County-
owned site located at 16651 Crabbs 
Branch Way, Derwood, 20855, with a 
new, modern, co-located bus depot 
that will support both Montgomery 
County Public Schools and the 
Montgomery County Department of 
Transportation as they transition to 
zero emissions vehicles. The site will 
also include mixed-use development 
highlighted by amenities and open 
space. 

Connect with the project team at 
JeremiahParkProject@prrbiz.com. 

Weigh-in on ideas for 
Jeremiah Park!

Accommodations for disabilities, including sign language interpreter services, will be made upon request. If you need any 
services or aids to participate in this survey, please call the ADA Compliance Manager at 240-777-6197 or email a request 
to ADACompliance@MontgomeryCountyMD.gov. Please provide as much notice as possible, preferably three days in 
advance of the survey closing. Last-minute requests will be accepted but may be impossible to fulfill.   

For general inquiries about the project, please email JeremiahParkProject@prrbiz.com.

Visit the project website to:   
•	Get details on upcoming project events 

like the Community Open House 

•	Learn more about the project’s history 

•	View three concept options

•	Voice your opinion in our survey  

The survey closes on August 18, 2024.
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